
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Welcome to the new term! We hope you had a very enjoyable half term. Thank you for your 

support throughout the year so far and we look forward to your support this term. 

 

This term our themes will be Dragons, Knights and Castles and Beside the Sea.  

 

 

Maths – White Rose 

programme of Study 

English – Jack and the 

Beanstalk 

Science – Everyday materials 

R.E - Sikhism History – Queens and Castles  PSHE – Keeping Healthy 

Computing – Creating 

media- digital writing  

Music – Come dance with 

me- singing  

D.T – Moving pictures 

 

Summer 2: Beside the Sea 

 

Maths – White Rose 

Programme of Study 

English – The Lighthouse 

Keeper’s Lunch  

Science – Everyday materials 

(continued) 

R.E – Christianity  Humanities – The coast  PSHE – Growing and 

Changing 

Computing – How to create 

a word document 

Music - Charanga ART – 3D sculptures 

 

Children will need to bring their P.E. kits on Monday and will take them home every Friday.  

Please ensure your child has appropriate kit for outdoor lessons. Shorts and T-shirts should 

always be worn for indoor P.E.  Please make sure your child’s clothes are all labelled. The 

children are responsible for all their own clothes.   

 

Homework will be found on the Homework Menu enclosed in your child’s homework book. 

Additional work will be sent home along with the spellings each Monday and a range of 

materials to support your child with their phonics throughout the week.  Please try to practice 

the words and sounds sent home, this will support your child in undertaking their phonics 

screening later this term.  

 

All Reading books are changed on Wednesdays only. We ask that you support your child’s 

progress by reading regularly with them and writing a comment in their reading record once 

they have read to you. Regarding the Little Wandle phonics books, they need to be returned 

on time otherwise you could incur a fee.   

 

If you wish to contact us regarding your child’s education, please make an appointment via 

the office or speak to us after school. 

 

We look forward to working with you and helping your child get the most from their education. 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Trainor and Miss Bashir  

 

 


